ANNOUNCEMENT

Appointment of the Honorary Consul of the Kingdom of Thailand in Krakow and
Opening of the Royal Thai Honorary Consulate in Krakow

The Royal Thai Embassy in Warsaw wishes to announce that, as from 3
January 2024, Mr. Wiestaw Henryk Zyznowski has formally been appointed as Honorary
Consul of the Kingdom of Thailand in Krakéw with consular district covering
Matopolskie (Lesser Poland), Slaskie (Silesian), Opoleskie (Opole), Dolnoslaskie (Lower
Silesia).

The office of the Royal Thai Honorary Consulate in Krakoéw has started
operating. The contact details are as follows:

Address: Fabryczna la street/ building B, 31-553 Krakow

Phone: (48) 721 930 374

Email: thaiconsulatekrakow(@gmail.com

Operating Days and Hours: Wednesdays and Thursdays from 9:00-15:00 hrs.

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to inform that, according to the
Regulation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs Governing the Appointment and Functions
of Honorary Consular Officers of the Kingdom of Thailand B.E. 2563 (2020), the
Honorary Consulate in Krakow will provide services to protect, assist, and safeguard Thai
nationals within its consular district.

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to further advise that all applications for
Thai passports, travel documents, visas, legalisations and registrations should be directed
to the Royal Thai Embassy in Warsaw. For more information about services at the Royal
Thai Embassy, please consult the Embassy’s website at http://warsaw.thaiembassy.org.




